> EAST BAY
€[> MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT ALEXANDER R, COATE

GENERAL MANAGER

May 23, 2019

Ms. Kelly McAdoo, City Manager
City of Hayward

777 B Street

Hayward, CA 94541

Subject: Appointment of EBMUD Representatives to the Groundwater Sustainability Plan Steering
Committee and Technical Team

Dear Ms. McAdoo:

Thank you for your letter dated May 6, 2019, regarding the appointment of the City of Hayward’s (City)
representatives to the Steering Committee and the Technical Team for the East Bay Plain Subbasin
Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) Development. EBMUD is also appreciative of the continuing
collaboration between our agencies to develop a single GSP for the entire East Bay Plain Subbasin.

As per Article IIT of the Cooperating Agreement, executed June 25, 2018, I hereby appoint the following
members of EBMUD staff to the East Bay Plain GSP Development Steering Committee and Technical

Team:

Steering Committee
e Michael Tognolini, Director of Water and Natural Resources

e Linda Hu, Manager of Water Supply Improvements Division

Technical Team
e Alice Towey, Senior Civil Engineer

o Ken Minn, Associate Civil Engineer

EBMUD looks forward to completing and implementing the GSP with the City in coming years. If you
have questions or need clarification, please contact Michael Tognolini at (510) 287-0125 or

Michael. Tognolini@ebmud.com.

Sincerely,

/"cu-t‘o-—g,w R . Q,fu-—{

Alexander R. Coate
ARC:MTT

cc: Alex Ameri — Director of Public Works, City of Hayward
Jan Lee — Water Resources Manager, City of Hayward
375 ELEVENTH STAEET . OAKLAND . CA 946074240 . (510) 287-0101

BOARD OF DIRECTORS JOHNA. COLEMAN . ANDY KATZ . DOUG LINNEY
LESA R. MCINTOSH . FRANK MELLON ., WILLIAM B, PATTERSON . MARGUERITE YOUNG



May 6, 2019

Mr. Alexander Coate

General Manager

East Bay Municipal Utility District
375 11th Street

Oakland CA 94607-4240

Subject: Appointment of City of Hayward Representatives to the Groundwater
Sustainability Plan Steering Committee and Technical Team

Dear Mr. Coate:

The City of Hayward is pleased to be collaborating with the East Bay Municipal Utility
District to prepare a Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) for the East Bay Plain
Groundwater Subbasin in accordance with requirements of the Sustainable Groundwater

Management Act.

In June 2018, the parties entered into the Cooperating Agreement Between East Bay
Municipal Utility District and City of Hayward for Development of a Groundwater
Sustainability Plan for the East Bay Plain Basin. Among other provisions, Article III of the
Cooperating Agreement, Collaborative Working Structure, calls for the formation of a
Steering Committee to make key decisions regarding the GSP development and make
recommendations to the governing bodies, and a Technical Team to oversee GSP
development and to engage with stakeholders.

I hereby appoint the following City of Hayward staff members to the Steering Committee
and Technical Team:

Steering Committee

= Alex Ameri, Director of Public Works
e Jan Lee, Water Resources Manager

Technical Team

e Jan Lee, Water Resources Manager
¢ Marilyn Mosher, Senior Management Analyst
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I further authorize the Director of Public Works to substitute or appoint additional
qualified personnel to Steering Committee and Technical Team in accordance with the

Cooperating Agreement.

The City of Hayward looks forward to a successful partnership with EBMUD in this effort.

Please contact Alex Ameri at 510-583-4720, or by email at alex.ameri@hayward-ca.gov, if
you have questions regarding these appointments.

Sincerely,

Yol

Kelly McAdoo
City Manager

Cc: Alex Ameri, Director of Public Works
Jan Lee, Water Resources Manager



